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To: All Branches 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 
REDESIGN CONSULTATION WITH BRANCHES  

 
Thank you to all the Branches that have participated in the consultation thus far.  

 

A few Branches have had difficulty uploading their responses to the Redesign Consultation. 

Please therefore find attached a Word document version of the questionnaire.  Please note that 

submissions will be accepted via email to re-design@cwu.org until the extended closing date of 

close of business Tuesday 15 May 2018. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to send any enquiries to the following email 

address re-design@cwu.org. 

 
Yours sincerely 

   

     
 

Dave Ward      Tony Kearns   

General Secretary     Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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